
 
   

 

    

         

      

  

  

 

                                                                            

 

   

        

    

   

  

 

   

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

Next week at Ash Green our family cooking workshop continues with its second week 
after school on Monday at the Lower Site. On Wednesday Year 6 classes will spend the 
day at Chester Zoo, teacher led clubs will continue – 3.15-4.00 pm and our 
skateboarding club at the Upper site will begin its third week. Reverend Robb will host 
an assembly at the Upper Site on Thursday morning and the family cooking workshop 
will have another session on that day.  

 

 

   

Easter Close 
Friday 31 March 

Re-open 
Monday 17 April 

 
May Day – Close Monday 1 May 

 
Bank Holiday – Close Monday 8 May – to mark the Coronation of HM King Charles III 

Half Term Close  
Friday 26 May 

Re-open  
Monday 5 June 

   

Mid-Summer Close 
Friday 21 July  

 

LOWER SITE 

FILM STARS! 

A reminder to Lower Site Year 2 and 
Breakfast Club and Family Cooking 

MONDAY children. ITN are coming to film 
a piece which will include footage of the 

Breakfast Club and Family Cooking Club in 
operation on Monday morning. 

Parents please make sure your consent 
slips have been returned if you give 

consent for your children to be featured. 
Thank you. 

ANGELA FORMOY-VARLEY 

 

A reminder that ‘Mrs F-Vs’ funeral 

service is at Halifax Minster this 

Tuesday 7 March at 10.30am.  

 

We will make sure close colleagues are 

able to attend to represent school but 

also that we are able to ensure that all 

children can attend school on Tuesday. 

Thank you to all parent and carers who 

completed surveys on Parents’ Evening. The 

results were so heartening and we will publish 

them on our website but of all the respondents 

EVERY one would recommend Ash Green to 

another parent! 

The forecast for next week is for 
cold weather with snow forecast. We 
will always try to keep school open 
and will also ensure that grounds 
and paths are safe. Please ensure 
you check the App for updates and 
wrap up! 

 

Winter’s Last Blast! 



 


